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Dear Villa Families and Friends, 

Each year, the Parents’ Guild with the support of sophomore families, hosts the annual Mother-Daughter Tea 

Fundraiser. This year’s event will be held on Sunday, October 24, 2021, at the Sheraton Philadelphia Downtown. 

Your support is critical to the success of this event, so we’ve created a few easy ways for you to contribute: 

• You can choose a gift from our Amazon Wish List at:  

        https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/132EOK4H3TXCI?ref_=wl_share  

• Donate a themed gift basket, an item towards a basket, or gift card of your choice that may be used in one 

of the raffle baskets. Ideas are listed in a Sign-Up Genius for your convenience but feel free to be creative!                                   

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E44AEAC23A7F85-mother 

• Monetary contributions are always welcome to purchase the sought-after items our girls love. 

All proceeds raised at the Tea will be used for supporting our Guild events and for special projects chosen in 

conjunction with the Office of Advancement.  As a contributor, you will be recognized in our Mother-Daughter Tea 

Program. Please have your donations to Villa by October 7, 2021 to ensure your name is included in the program 

book.  

Villa Joseph Marie is a non-profit organization, and your donation may be tax-deductible. A letter of 

acknowledgment for your tax records will be mailed to you following the event.  Please to be sure to fill out the 

accompanying form so that we can recognize your donation. Note: Amazon does not always give us donor 

notification, and gift receipts are sometimes not available, so this form is critical for our record keeping.  

Thank you in advance for your support and generosity to Villa.  

With sincere gratitude, 

Mother-Daughter Tea Gift Procurement Committee 

mdtvjmhs@gmail.com 
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